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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Deputy Secretary John Sullivan met with Nigerian Foreign Minister Geoffrey
Onyeama on April 30, as part of the official working visit of President
Muhammadu Buhari to Washington, DC.

The Deputy Secretary recognized Nigeria’s leadership on our shared priorities
of improving security, creating economic opportunity, and advancing democracy
and stability across Africa. He offered continued support to the Nigerian
government and civil society as they work to prevent and mitigate conflict.
The Deputy Secretary and Foreign Minister Onyeama also discussed
opportunities to enhance bilateral trade and investment.
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